
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

d [bk
,f 'o, UNITED STATES+

' ,g, NUCLE AR REGULATORY COMMISSIONy 3

WA$HINGTON, D. C. 20555,E |
'%**.++[ January 10, 1991

MEMORANDUM FOR: Dennis M. Tarner, Section Chief
Procurement Section
Property and Procurement Branch
Division of Contracts Property Management
Office of Administration

FROM: Darrel A. Nash, Section Chief
Policy Development and Financial Evaluation Section
Policy Development And Technical Support Branch
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: REGULATORY RESEARCH ASSOCIATES PUBLICATION, REGULATORY FOCUS

Regarding invoice number 15764, dated June 25, 1990, the subject publisher

began sending REGULATORY FOCUS to me in June 1990, even though there was no

authorization from the NRC. The published reports have been scanned to keep

abreast of economic performance incentive programs of state regulatory

connis sions. We have found articles on economic performance incentive programs

and have used this information in carrying out our responsibilities.

M
Darrel A. Nash, Section Chief
Policy Development and Financial Evaluation Section*

Policy Development And Technical Support Branch
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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